
Wyandotte County 
State of Kansas                   

Notice of Post-Election Audit 
May 7th, 2024 USD 500 Special Election                 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of K.S.A. 25-3009, notice is hereby given that the required post-election 

audit for the May 7th, 2024 USD 500 Special Election will be conducted according to the following 

schedule:  

• Random selection of contests and/or precincts will be held on May 9th, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. 

and will continue until completed. 

• Post-Election Audit will be held on May 10th, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. and will continue until 

completed.  

In compliance with state law, the audit shall be performed in one percent of precincts in the 

election. 

In Witness Whereof, I have hereunto set my hand and official seal this 27th day of February, 2024. 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 ___________________________________ 
                                                                                                Michael G. Abbott, Election Commissioner 
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